CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
DATE: September 6, 2005

uilding TO:  Jane Leslie

Department
Richard Young
Supervisor of Inspection Services

RE: 2595 S. Rochester
Crust Pizza
Liquor License Application

The shell building is under construction and as of this date we have not received an
application or construction documents for the tenant at the above-referenced address.

The plans submitted with the liquor license application are too small to review and are
missing the complete set of construction drawings.

If you have any questions or require additional information please call me at ext. 2135.
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CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
DATE: September 2, 2005

ire < TO: Jane Leslie

Department RE: 2595 S. Rochester

Todd M. Gary, Ext 2702 Liquor License Application

Please be advised the fire department has no objections to the issuance of this permit.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.



Jane Leslie

From: Judy DAlessandro

Sent: Friday, September 02, 2005 12:14 PM
To: Jane Leslie

Subject: Liquor License Applicant

Per Lt. Jacobs there are no objections to this license.
Judy

2595 8. Rochester Rd. - Crust Pizza



